Fireworks show still a go
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Despite dry conditions, Gothenburg’s annual fireworks show at Lake Helen is still planned,
according to local fire chief Mark Ballmer.

Fire department officials urge residents to use extreme caution in lighting their own fireworks
because of severe dryness throughout the area.




